
The Wisdom Fund, a nonprofit corporation established in 1995, 
endorses the September 11, MILLION AMERICAN MARCH (Against 
Politics of Fear) in Washington, DC.

Shortly after September 11, 2001, as I looked down on the Pentagon 
from a nearby hill, the first question I and other onlookers asked 
was, "Where's the plane?" 

In April 2002, I expressed my reservations about the official 
account of what happened on September 11, 2001 in articles 
published at The Wisdom Fund website http://www.twf.org.

Over the next few years, following research worth about one-half 
million dollars, I wrote "9/11 Unveiled" -- available free in 
English, Arabic, Chinese at http://www.twf.org/Library/
911Unveiled.html.

By definition, all explanations of 9/11 are conspiracy theories. 
The issue is whether or not a particular theory is supported by 
the facts. The facts do not support the official “conspiracy 
theory”.

2000+ military, intelligence, industry professionals do not 
believe the official account of 9/11 -- http://www.twf.org/News/
Y2011/0911-Muslims.html, and are asking that the 9/11 
investigation be reopened.

The Wisdom Fund has presented hard evidence contradicting the 
official account to the Chairman, The 9/11 Commission, President 
Obama, and the International Criminal Court. This evidence is 
available at The Wisdom Fund website.

I urge all patriotic Americans to join The Wisdom Fund in the 
Million American March in Washington, DC.

Enver Masud 

Founder and President
The Wisdom Fund
www.twf.org

PS: We may or may not endorse the views of other participants in 
the Million American March.
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